
Follow us: 
 
@Vinnies_Hull 

‘We learn, explore, challenge and respect; sharing Christ’s love through all that we do’ 

Newsletter: 
21st April 2021 

Autumn Term 

School Closes Friday 23rd October 

Half Term Monday 26th—Friday 30th 

October 

School Opens Monday 2nd November 

School Closes for 

Christmas 

Friday 18th December 

Spring Term 

School Opens Monday 4th January 

School Closes Friday 12th February 

Half Term Monday 15th—Friday 19th 

February 

School Opens Monday 22nd February 

School Closes for Easter Monday 29th March— 

Friday 9th April 

Summer Term 

School Opens Monday 12th April 

May Day—School Closed Monday 3rd May 

School Closes Friday 28th May 

Half Term Monday 31st May— 

Friday 4th June 

School Opens Monday 7th June 

School Closes for Summer Wednesday 21st July 

Payments 
Just a reminder that all payments to the school are via 
ParentPay, which entitles you to control and manage your 
money for your child/ren. We do request that you regularly log 
in to your account so you can have an overview of what needs 
to be paid. This does not apply to donations such as non-
uniform days/bake sales, this will remain a cash donation. 
Those with high debts will be contacted by Mr Drake who will 
discuss a payment plan. 

ParentPay 
All children have their own account, with their own unique 
username and password, once activated and registered, you 
have control of any payments. ParentPay allows you to make 
payments via your credit or debit Card. If you require an 
activation letter, please request at the school office. 

PayPoint 
If you wish to pay with cash, you can make payments via a 
PayPoint shop such as supermarkets, petrol 
stations and any other shop with the PayPoint 
logo. All you need to do is speak to the school 
office and request a PayPoint barcode letter, 
where there will be instructions on how to pay 

for the individual payment item. 

Breakfast Club 

Following guidance from the government, Breakfast Club 
bookings will now be available to all students. Please see 
below steps on how to book your child's place: 

1) Select Child 

2) View all payment items 

3) Select Breakfast Club 

4) Make Bookings, then Make or View Bookings 

5) Select sessions/days you wish your child to be in Breakfast 
Club, when you select the days they will be highlighted green 
and a tick will appear 

6) Select Confirm Bookings and pay by your Parent 
Account to secure your place. 

You can book your child into Breakfast Club two weeks in 
advance at the usual cost of £1.00 per child, per day. All 

bookings must be confirmed by the previous Thursday at 9pm 
if you are wanting to book your child in the following week. If 

you have multiple children at the school, you will have to 
complete individual bookings for all children.  If you have any 
queries regarding ParentPay then please contact the school 

office. 

After School Club 

Following guidance from the government, After School 
Club bookings will now be available to all students. If you 
wish to book your child's place, you must do so by 
emailing your request to admin@stvhull.org 

We do ask for all requests to be emailed with as much 
notice as possible, no later than the previous Thursday 
at 6pm for the following week. If you are a new family to 
our After School Club service, you must complete a 
booking form, which is to be requested by the school 
office. If you have any queries regarding After School 
Club, please contact the school office. 

Bringing your Bike/Scooter into school 

If your child/ren are bringing a bike or scooter 
into school, they must ensure that they are 
stored on the bike racks neatly at the back of 
the dining hall (access via pathway to the left-
hand side of the dining hall). This pathway needs to remain clear 
at all times as it is a fire exit route. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

As we are approaching the summer 
months, please can we remind you to 
provide your child with a sun hat, a 
refillable bottle with their name clearly 
labelled on the bottle and sun cream if 
necessary.  


